NO

5007 liembley Ct.
- Newark, CA. QU560

September 26, 1983
Dear April,

We received your letter asking for a letter of recommehdetion
in behalf of PF lLazor. Please excuse this handvritten letter
but I do not have immediate access to a typewriter.

Ve first met PP in early 41980 when he purchased health pro-
ducts from us. As we got to know him better, he decided to .
become an active distributor in our business within ocur
organization. Our business association continued through to
December 1980. At that time we sold our business to accept.
another position with our compvany.

 PF worked extremely hard to build his distributorship. He
cared a great deal about the people he contacted while at
the same time, he was anxious to be successful. PF was very
trustwerthy - we never worried about his skipping out oh us
with money owed. He was a gelf-starter &nd became successful
more quickly than 99% of the other people we worked with. FF
is not afraid of hard work and always seemed to want to do
right by the people he met. We were very imp resspd with his
abilities

We are déeply‘sorry about this turn of events in PF's life.
We certainly wish him the best.

incerely

.mw%"ww(_’_‘

nice Hammond

ave Hammond

AFFIDAVIT: We do solemnly sweer under the penalty of
perjury, that the foregoing is frue and correct to the
best of our knowledge.
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